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Oregon has one of the highest voter turnouts in the country because of our ability to 

mail in our ballots, coupled with automatic voter registration with getting a drivers 

license or an ID card. It’s unconscionable for anyone to want to change such a good 

system. People who want to vote at the ballot box day of are more than welcome to 

do so. it’s essential to provide such a choice. 


